Ryan Cowap
Knocklyon, Dublin 16
4th Year Business and Law Student
087 352 5000
rycowap@gmail.com
18 February 2024
Byrne Wallace
88 Harcourt Street, Saint Kevin’s, Dublin 2, D02 DK18.  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to express my interest in an internship role this summer in your firm Byrne Wallace, which I saw this advertised online. I am a fourth year Business and Law student in UCD, who is currently on course for a 2.1 degree, and I expect to graduate at the end of this academic year. 
I would like to intern at Byrne Wallace as it is a renowned full service law firm, which would allow for experiencing many different sectors of the legal sphere. I am particularly interested in the area of financial services, namely financial regulation and data privacy, due to the Banking Law module I recently completed. Throughout the course I found the law and its development since the financial crisis extremely engrossing.  
I believe my hard-working ethic, adaptability and strong communication skills make me an excellent candidate for the internship at Byrne Wallace. I am a hard-working student, as demonstrated by my perfect attendance record at school, and my skills of using Microsoft Office will be useful when completing tasks for the research project, as well as my love of reading. I’ve read the Silmarillion and Lord of the Rings books multiple times, which involved reading through enormous bodies of text with great interest. My experience in the Legal Aid Clinic of the UCD Student Legal Service will give me hands-on experience dealing with legal issues faced by the public, as a solicitor would in their practice, and I’m capable of dealing with queries from the public from my time working at Tesco. I am an excellent communicator having been captain of my team as a full-back, coordinating the defensive line to move as one during matches. 
In college, I am a member of various UCD societies, including the Archery club, LawSoc and the Student Legal Service. My time in the SLS will further hone my legal writing and practicing skills, involving publishing an article for the Legal Services Journal and volunteering in the Legal Aid Clinics, whilst the Archery club allows me to enjoy a sport I have a longstanding interest in but haven’t had the opportunity to try. My personal hobbies include watching the news to keep atop of current affairs, playing football, as well as watching it. I exercise daily, usually going on runs in the local area to stay active when I have free time. 

I would love the opportunity to begin my legal career by interning in Byrne Wallace, and hopefully become a solicitor here in the future. I’m confident I would prove a valuable asset in the firm and become a valued member of the legal team. I’d like to thank you for your time in considering my application, and I hope to hear from you soon, hopefully to arrange an interview for an internship. 
Yours faithfully,
Ryan Cowap
